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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 1053 provides that when the Department of Human Services contacts or is contacted by a 

family member or other individual regarding taking a potential guardianship of a child who was 

the subject of a referral to the Department, the Department shall provide such persons with 

information regarding foster care, safety plans, kinship foster placements, foster placements, and 

guardianships. The measure requires the Department obtain a signed and dated information sheet 

from the relative or individual stating that the information was provided.  
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